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Trista DiLullo

From: Chris Matson <cmatson@mmland.ca>
Sent: Thursday, December 3, 2020 1:29 PM
To: Trista DiLullo; 'Jamie Laws'; Shophan Daniel
Cc: 'Charlie Kuiken'
Subject: Files B-2/18 and B-3/18: 64 Queen Street

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Trista, 
Following up on my earlier voicemail message, I would like to advise that we have been working closely with Shophan 
over the past couple of weeks and he has been very helpful in working with us on a mutually satisfactory engineering 
solution for this application.  We are getting close, but just need a little more time.   
 
We feel comfortable and have confidence this will come together to a positive outcome, therefore on behalf of the 
Owner we would like to request a Deferral of our application from the December 10 Agenda.  We believe we should be 
in a position to bring this back to the Committee within the next month or two, and we will keep you apprised of our 
progress. 
 
Thank you 
 
Chris 
 
Chris Matson 
Matson Planning and Development Inc. 
20 Shore Breeze Dr., Suite 1609 
Toronto, ON M8V 0C7 
cell:  416-371-5352 
e-mail:  cmatson@mmland.ca 

 
 
 


